
EAGLE ESTATES HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
QUARTERLY BOARD MEETING 
OCTOBER 29, 2024 
 
Attending: 
Marci Hatch, President 
Carolyn Smith, Vice-President 
Fred Stewart, Board Member—Grounds Management 
Joyce Rose, Secretary 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. by President Marci Hatch. 
 
Item 1:  We will be requesting bids from several companies to take out one of the large trees that is in 
danger of causing damage to basements due to the size of the roots. 
 
Item 2:  The Federal Crimes Enforcement Network, a bureau of the U.S. Treasury Department, has 
created new regulations that require Beneficial Ownership Information (BOI) be submitted on the  
Association’s board members.  Marci submitted this information on Jotform for each member. 
 
Item 3:  Upcoming Board Meetings will be held from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. on February 18, May 20, and 
August 19. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:20 p.m. 
 
 


